
2020-2021 Liaison Application 
 
Leesville Liaisons play an important part in welcoming new students 
to our school and giving tours to prospective families. Liaisons are 
students who are truly interested in helping new students 
transition to a new school.  
 
Due to the current situation, we are limiting new application to 
these two groups of students:  Rising Sophomores and students in 
any grade who were new to LRHS, enrolling from a different school 
system. 
 
By applying to be a Liaison, you must agree to attend a training in 
August, (the date will most likely be one day the week before 
school starts on August 17). You must also commit to giving tours, 
welcoming new students, and playing an active part of Liaison 
activities throughout the school year. 

 

Go to this link to apply:  https://bit.ly/2zCWBmp 

 

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY JUNE 1 

 

CURRENT LIAISONS DO NOT NEED TO APPLY 
 

https://bit.ly/2zCWBmp

